New CFA Training Program 
This year Flynn, Heath and Lachy were asked to present a solution to one of two issues in the CFA. We chose the fact CFA members were leaving after a few years. After this we delve deep into the topic to figure out a solution or idea to solve this problem. We created a new CFA training program that would help make it more engaging to help volunteers stay interested. Through this program volunteers would receive the same amount and quality of training, however more real-life situations over an intensive period. This helps solve the issue of volunteers leaving due to the training process being long and tedious.  Enjoy! 
